

OAKFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs S Williams

Morecambe Avenue, SCUNTHORPE, Nth Lincs, DN16 3JF Tel: 01724 842246 Fax: 01724 278657

E-Mail: admin.oakfield@northlincs.gov.uk School Website: www.oakfield.n-lincs.sch.uk

Welcome back to Autumn Term

10th September **Autumn Term 2021**

Dear Parents/Carers and Children

A very warm welcome back to a whole new school year to all our children and parents/carers. We hope that you all had an amazing summer and that you enjoyed some of the lovely warm weather.

It is fabulous to have a full school once again and must congratulate the children on how happy and settled they are.

We would like to welcome all our new children to Oakfield and wish all our children starting secondary school this week the very best of luck in their next learning adventure.

We welcome our new staff members into school. Mrs Glew - Year 2, Mrs Mallia - Year 4 and Miss Randall - Year 5.

SCHOOL JOURNALS

All children will have brought their new school journals home and every child should also have a reading book. Would parents please sign the home school agreement in the journals.

Please support us by reading with your child \times 5 a week.



Please could all parents park in a safe and courteous manner when dropping off and collecting children to avoid any congestion or compromise the safety.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER



The school photographer will be visiting on Tuesday 21st September for individual photos

UNIFORMS

Thank you for sending the children back to school looking so smart in their uniform. Please can you ensure that all uniforms are clearly labelled to avoid any missing items.

You can now purchase Oakfield Primary School uniform from My Clothing using the following link: https://www.myclothing.com/

MOBILE PHONES

If parents need their children to bring their mobile phones into school, they must complete a form available from the main office to be authorised.

All mobile phones will be stored in the main office until the end of the day.

We cannot accept responsibility for lost or broken phones which are not handed in.

COVID Risk Assessments

We thank all parents / carers for respecting our COVID related systems and processes.

We will be continuing to risk assess in accordance with Government guidelines and inform you of any changes.